
March 2020 

 

Dear Families and Students, 

 

You are all very important to me, and I am here for 

you! 

 

I will be calling you very soon to set up a meeting 

schedule, and we will work together to complete 

assignments. 

 

Please take care, and you may contact me anytime.  

 

Most sincerely, 

Mrs. Marta Leinberger 

marta.leinberger@bwcs.k12.az.us 
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